
September 18, 2022 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

Dear Families: 
It was wonderful to see so many families at Back to 
School Night! Thank you to all of the parents that attend-
ed and to all of our teachers for their hard work. Thank 
you also to Tara Owens and Stacey Sizer, and  everyone  
on their committee who helped plan the Welcome Wine 
and Cheese event. It was a beautiful event! 

Dress Code Compliance: 
Please be sure your students are following the handbook 
guidelines (pages 20 and 21) regarding dress code and 
general appearance. Reminders: Boys’ hair must be 
clean, trimmed, of natural color, and styled so that it is not 
below the eyebrows, not fully covering the ears, and it 
must be above the top of their collar. The hem of girls’ 
skorts/skirts must be *no shorter than* 2” above the knee. 

Altar Server Meeting: There will be a dinner meeting for 
Altar Servers on September 21 from 3:30—5:00 in the 
Parish Lounge. Please RSVP to Cathy Lacey via email 
cathylacey@strosenj.com by 9/20 and let her know if you 
would like pizza or a Chick-Fil-A sandwich.  
 
Student Council and National Junior Honor Society: 
Elections will be taking place soon.  Please talk with your 
child about the responsibilities that are required when 
taking on a leadership role in these organizations.   We 
look forward to seeing the Class of 2023 making their mark as leaders of our school. 

Food Bank Donations and Pop-Up Dress Down Day: September 26 
We will be having a very special alum, Mr. George Batavick, visiting our school this Friday. Mr. Batavick and his family are 
very generous supporters of our school and students. Mr. Batavick is also a huge supporter of food banks in his home 
state of California. To give him a true St. Rose welcome we would like to ask each student to donate at least one item for 
the St. Rose food pantry in honor of the Batavick Family by Thursday, September 22. When Mr. Batavick arrives we will 
show him all of the donations that will be given to the food pantry on their behalf. Students who contribute an item for 
the food pantry will earn a dress down pass that can be used on Monday, September 26.  Please click here for a 
list of items our food pantry needs!  

Scholastic Book Orders:  
September Scholastic Book Order Forms were  distributed this week and must be returned by Tuesday, September 
20.  Orders may be sent to Ms. Crowell in the library with checks made out to Scholastic, or you may order online us-
ing  teacher code  H746Z at  the Scholastic website.  Please do not use the homeroom teacher’s name or code when 
ordering books as they will not be processed correctly.  

One of our goals this year is to provide students with time for sustained silent reading so this would be a great time to 
purchase a new book or two and help us provide more books for school and classroom libraries! If you have any ques-
tions please contact Ms. Crowell at pcrowell@strosenj.com.  

Thank you and God Bless. 

COMING UP... 

THURSDAY, SEP. 15 

- Deacon Joe 

September 19: 

Winter Sports Meeting 6:30 pm in cafeteria 

September 20: 

• Charlotte’s Web Auditions 

• Scholastic Book Orders Due  

(Use Teacher Code H746Z ) 

September 21: 

Altar Server Meeting:  

3:30-5:00 in Parish Lounge (Dinner provided!) 

September 22: 

• Room Parent Meeting 7 pm in cafeteria 

• Food Pantry Items due to earn Dress Down 
Pass for 9/26. 

September 23: 

Bonfire Registrations Due 

September 26 

POP-UP Dress Down Day for students who 

bring in at least one food pantry item by 9/22 

September 30: 

• Falcon Friday & Bonfire 

October 2: 

Second Hand Rose Sale: 9 am—Noon in Cafe 

October 3: 

NO SCHOOL: Teacher In-Service 

October 6: 

Timothy P. Lenahan Memorial Golf Outing 

October 7: 

School Mass (8:30 am) & HALF DAY  

October 10: 

Columbus Day—NO SCHOOL  

October 21: 

• Fall School Pictures 

• High School Fair (Grades 6, 7,8) 

• Trunk or Treat (Registration coming soon!) 

October 28: 

• Falcon Friday 

 

• Recess Duty SignUp & Information 

• Student Lunch Orders 

• Academic Calendar 

• Upcoming Events 

• Previous Newsletters 
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